



Rally at Big Rig Friendly RV Resort, West Columbia, SC June 18-22, 2025


This was our clubs first rally at this campground and the sites will accommodate even the 
longest RV’s.  The amenities here were plenty with something for everyone. Club House, Camp 
Store/Office, Gym, Spacious Bath/Showers, Laundry Room with Sitting Lounge, Community 
Room for Events and Gatherings, Playground, 2 Dog Parks, 4 Pickleball Courts, Swimming 
Pool & Pavilion.  Next year we will schedule this facility in April when the weather is a little 
cooler. 


Our Host

Wayne and Anne Mickey       


Members 

Dorris & Ethel Carpenter

Bob & Frances Coulter

Ed & Patricia Durrence

Tommy & Teresa Sanders

Julie Simpson

George & Linda Underwood

Doug & Sherry Wright


Second Time Visitors 

Bob & Kathy Lerzo who became our newest members


Wednesday June 18

      3:30PM Everyone  met at the clubhouse to catch up on news since the          

                    last rally. Sign up sheet for all planned activities was distributed  

                    and members signed up for what they planned to attend and  

                    sides for Potluck dinner.

      5:00PM Those that chose to go, met at 4:30 for the short ride to

                    Mama Henry’s Backyard Cafe for dinner.


 Thursday     June 19

       9:00AM Breakfast was held at the clubhouse. George and Bob grilled 

                     bacon and sausage and Anne, Linda and Wayne fixed a variety 

                     of pancakes (buckwheat, blueberry, pecan and regular).

      5:00PM  Another impromptu dinner was seated at Grecian Gardens with  

                     all members in attendance.







Friday          June 20

    7:30AM - 2:00PM A trip to shop & eat at the local Farmers Market was

                    scheduled for today.  Those that went decided not to eat here

                    as a member reported the food that wasn’t good and overly

                    priced.


Saturday    June 21

     All Day  Free to explore the area during the day.  Some went back to 

                  the  farmers market for dollar days on flower plants.  As a 

                  heads up to all my pickle lovers I was able to buy a bushel 

                  of cucumbers and I will have pints and quarts available at the    

                  upcoming rallies for $5 per pint and  $10 per quart with all     

                  proceeds benefiting St. Jude Children’s  Research Hospital  

                  again.

   5:00PM  Potluck supper of BBQ was held at the clubhouse with   

                  members contributing some of their favorite side dishes.

                  Anne prepared the BBQ from a pork loin and received many

                  compliments from the group.


Sunday      June 22

     9:00AM Breakfast of donuts and coffee.

                   Wayne gave the  Devotional message.

                   Hugs and well wishes and goodbyes.


Games nightly at the clubhouse.


Bob Coulter, Newsletter Editor 

Next Rally at KOA Peace Valley in Murphy, NC



